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December 2, 2024 

End-of-life notification: 9PX 6kVA TAA UPS and EBM 
Eaton is announcing that it will end-of-life the 9PX6KUS and 9PXEBM180RTUS, effective immediately. 
The models have a direct replacement in the new Tripp Lite series SmartOnline TAA portfolio. Orders 
entered against the part numbers will be honored on a first come, first serve basis until all remaining stock 
is depleted. Please see the cross-reference list below for the alternate solution. 
 
 

EOL Part Number Suggested Replacement 
9PX6KUS SU6000RT3UTAA 

9PXEBM180RTUS BP180RT3UTAA 

 

For more information, please contact:  
Pre-sales Engineering 
Email: CPDISalesEngineering@Eaton.com 
Phone: 800-356-5794 option 2 

https://www.eaton.com/us/en-us/skuPage.SU6000RT3UTAA.html
https://www.eaton.com/us/en-us/skuPage.BP180RT3UTAA.html
mailto:CPDISalesEngineering@Eaton.com

